Tonawanda Housing Authority Spring 2018 Newsletter

(April 2018 — June 2018)

Spring...why does it seewm to take forever to get here! We ave Looking forward to
the start of warmer weather and getting outside to enjoy the fresh alr.

THA information is available 24/7 at our website Www.tonha.org. Recycle information,
Board Meeting and Office Closure dates and previous Newsletters. Also, links to City of
Tonawanda activities and services.

THA office has City of Tonawanda Seasonal Job applications.

CCTV install is scheduled to be completed by the end of April with an expected “go live” date
sometime in May. All Tenants will receive policy and procedures for the use of this system prior

to it going live. If you have questions, drop an email to Office@tonha.org.

Annual Recertification for 2018 is under way. Please be aware of due dates for the return of your
paperwork. Please make sure you retain ANY documents you receive from Social Security, g
Welfare or any other source of income. Please make sure you obtain and retain a PAPER copy &f
your completed and submitted NYS and Federal Tax returns as required documentation of
income.

will be open several evenings and Saturdays to insure we accomplish this task. There will n
charge to obtain your new mirror hanging tag if you currently have a THA Parking sticker.

An early reminder regarding Grass Cutting Operations. For the safety of all Tenants, please leav
the area where grass cutting operations are underway. Please insure all children do not enter
the area while we have grass cutting operations underway.

Tenant Status Change — Please notify the office BEFORE you allow anyone to move into your
apartment. Any person seeking to live at THA needs to apply and have all paperwork approved
PRIOR to a move in. Additionally, please notify the office of a change in phone number. Notify the
office of any income change.

Thank you from the entire THA Staff!!




